
Shanna Sellers 
 

Please don't allow this permit to proceed. It doesn't protect air quality of the local area. As it is, with
the new Quail Creek Road the city of Sahuarita put in a few years ago, I have seen a drastic
difference in my son's breathing; he has asthma and is only 9 years old. He deserves to be able to go
play in his backyard without the fear of an asthma attack.


